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Reference: FOI.ICB-2324/024 
 
Subject: ADHD and ASD Waiting Times 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does not hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Please will you provide me with information relating to the 
waiting lists for Adult and CYP ADHD and ASD referrals.  I am 
seeking: 

• A copy of the latest correspondence stating the expected 
numbers and waiting times for patients who are referred 
to secondary care to receive their first appointment; or, 

• A copy of any emails stating the expected number and 
waiting times for patients who are referred to secondary 
care to receive their first appointment. 

• Any other media containing the above or the relevant 
times and numbers in a response to this letter. 

Sirona ASD and ADHD services do not refer clients onto secondary 
care (hospitals)  
 

 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 3rd July 2023 and has been approved for release by Sarah Truelove, 
Deputy Chief Executive and Chief Finance Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


